“Who will speak for you or your loved

one if you cannot speak for yourself?”

Advance Care Planning
for Caregivers:
Getting Started

Join us for this important workshop on starting the
conversation about your future healthcare wishes.

WHEN: Wednesday, May 17t, 2017
2:00 pm to 4:00 pm

WHERE: Victorian Order of Nurses (VON) Office
55 Starrs Road
Yarmouth

This workshop is FREE but seating is limited. Please call
Sandra Hubbard-Leblanc at 902.742.4512, or Jennifer
Briand at 1.877.488.7390 to register or for more
information. Registration deadline: Monday, May 15%.
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